
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2017 2:08 PM 

To: 'Sarah Cerche' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/5 Seagoing Industry Award, Ports Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels 

Award and Marine Towage Award 

 
Dear Ms Cerche,  
 
I have arranged a video-link to Melbourne as per your request below.  
 
An amended Notice of Listing will shortly be posted to the web.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Sarah Cerche [mailto:sarah.cerche@mial.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 November 2017 11:36 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2016/5 Seagoing Industry Award, Ports Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 
and Marine Towage Award 

 
Dear Associate to Vice President Hatcher, 
 
Thank you for your time on the phone just now. 
 
Maritime Industry Australia Ltd (MIAL) has an interest in each of the Seagoing Industry Award, the 
Ports Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award and the Marine Towage Award, currently the 
subject of review in Matter AM2016/5. 
 
As per the notice of listing for the hearing on 7 December 2017, we request that a video link be 
made available so that an appearance can be made from the Commission in Melbourne. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah 
 

 

Sarah Cerche 
Director, Workplace Relations – Domestic & International 
T 03 9647 6005 
M 0438 375 941 
E sarah.cerche@mial.com.au 
473 St Kilda Rd 
Melbourne Vic 3004 
W mial.com.au 
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